
Submitter: Christina Kessler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure: SB1548 

I support abolishing the time change and staying on standard time. I would really be 

okay with either as long as the time doesn’t change anymore. It’s hard for me to 

make the time adjustment & I feel even worse for people with sleep problems or kids 

& pets that are on a schedule. In my opinion, switching back & forth just isn’t 

necessary anymore.  


